Buzzard Community Bus

During lock down the Buzzard continued to run all be it without passengers. The

volunteer drivers collected from Tuffins and delivered 15 boxes of shopping, that’s

more shopping than regular passengers. THANK YOU DRIVERS AND OFFICE

STAFF for keeping the service going. As lockdown eased and passengers were

allowed at a much reduced capacity due to social distancing normal service was

resumed, well nearly normal. Because of social distancing only four passengers were

allowed to travel at one time, not so good when there are 5 people requesting a trip.
Not a problem for the ever pleasant drivers they simply dropped off the 4 at Craven
Arms and made another run to collect the 5™ then reversed the process for the return
journey. It didn’t take the regulars long to ask for more journeys. So, due to requests
the Buzzard has been doing alternate weekly trips to Ludlow one week and Craven
Arms the next and, there’s talk of a run to Bridgnorth soon, Yippee!

I would like to take this opportunity to ask the Parish Council to remember the
contribution the Buzzard made to the community in the hour of need when they make
their yearly donations to charity. More volunteer drivers would be welcome too, any

one can volunteer you don’t have to be a councillor.

Thank you,
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